
Item no. 15 Page no. 51 Address 2-8 Brunswick Street 
Maidstone 

Reference no. MA/13/1385 

 

Representations  

A letter of support for the application has been received which states that the 

flats will be a benefit to the area, given the gradual decline of Stone Street and 
adjacent roads that has occurred over the last 19 years the writer has been 

resident in the area.   

Recommendation 

My recommendation remains unchanged 


